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that are currently exempt from state property tax would be subject to a fee of $350 per year, per
bed capacity unit.

residents of Baltimore. In the current economic downturn, funding for public health services has
decreased. The continued loss of city, state, federal, and private institution dollars will
potentially impact the agency’s ability to serve its public health function. This fee would
increase City Tevenues, at a time when the city is facing a budget deficit that requires significant
cuts in funding for a variety of core City services. Therefore, any increased funding measures

are supported, and we éncourage passage of this bill.

BHCD encourages passage of Council Bill 10-0475, and will be participating in the hearing

process to provide any public health data that might be necessary in making an informed
decision.
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